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June 22, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This notice is to inform you that there will be an active shooter simulation and training conducted 
by La Paz County Emergency Management today.  This simulation will be taking place at 
Wallace Junior High and Wallace Elementary. 
 
There will be emergency vehicles including ambulances, fire trucks, helicopters, police cruisers, 
and a plethora of other emergency personnel and vehicles at these locations. The police will be 
using blanks during this simulation so there will be sounds of gunfire on the campus.   
 
This training is critical for all law enforcement and emergency responders.  Please do not travel 
to these locations today. 
 
Summer school is being held this morning at Parker High School.  The two classes that were at 
Wallace Elementary have been moved to PHS and Blake Primary.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brad Sale 
Superintendent 
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